NORTH AVONDALE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

President’s Message: March 2021
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Hi Neighbors,

We are all thawed out and it feels*like 'Spring is right around the corner. While the neighborhood was
beautiful covered in snow, | am'glad for the end of shoveling and the return of sunshine.

The new season comes with new opportunities to get involved and make a difference in North
Avondale! In May we will hold our annual meeting and elect the board for the 2021 term. As we all
emerge from pandemic isolation there will be many opportunities to reconnect with our neighbors and
do great things in North Avondale! Serving on our board is a great way to meet your neighbors,
contribute to our community and have fun doing it!

NANA will be forming our Nominating Committee soon and working to find volunteers for our board. If

you have been considering becoming more active with NANA, now is your chance! Our goal is to have
a board that reflects all the areas of North Avondale as well as the diversity of our great neighborhood.
If you are interested in learning more drop us a note: nanacincinnati@gmail.com

Looking forward to seeing you all soon!

Ethan Perry
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